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May 12, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to thank Lillian Hubler for presenting at the “Making Every Connection 
Matter” mini-conference at the Hilton Garden Tampa East/Brandon on May 2, 2015.  
Lillian was dynamic, inspirational and entertaining.. 
 
Lillian presented “Utilizing Our 4 Brains with SEAL – Social, Emotional Academic 
Learning” all while using sign language as the means to communicate.  She used 
American Sign Language (ASL) to show teachers how to encourage social skills with 
children using no words, just simply signing.  Teachers participated in songs, rhymes and 
activities that used sign language as the catalyst for eliciting children’s emotional 
responses to situations that they encounter throughout their day.  Lillian left every 
teacher social/emotional learning posters that they could take back to their classroom 
and implement with the children. 
 
Lillian was amazing!  She attracted and kept everyone’s attention just by walking to the 
front of the room.  She is a tiny package that has a huge explosive personality that spills 
out over an entire room of people.  She was a breath of fresh air.  Attendees left the day 
with ideas and activities that they wanted to take back and implement right away.  They 
were excited and they were inspired by Lillian’s wealth of knowledge and how she 
presented her thoughts to the group.  We will have Lillian back in the future and we 
highly recommend her to be a part of any conference or training day.   
 
Please feel free to contact me or Miriam Ortiz directly at 813-280-0800 if you have any 
questions.   
 
Thank you Lillian for your inspiring presentation, 
 

 
Jennifer Nizer, M.Ed. 
Manager, IECP 
 
 
 


